

22.06.2017

## **Information Letter no. 31-2017**

## Consultation

Dear Member Federation,

the FIE asked again all Confederations to consult their member federations to find out whether they will participate at the 2017 FIE Congress in Dubai (UAE), which will be organised on 25.11.2017.

The FIE offer for the President (the first delegate) of your federation a subvention in form of a travel support and will pay to the Dubai hotel accommodation for 2 nights.

Only those federations who will answer to this consultation until 31.07.2017 will receive this financial support of the FIE.

More details about the Congress in Dubai you will receive from the FIE in due time. Please treat this matter as urgent. We expect your answer until the set deadline.

With best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate Hainbuchenweg 21 D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com

www.eurofencing.info